
I live on a floating home, not in the Newberg Pool, but I have experienced the damage that these large wake producing boats cause 
to my home/dock.
It is not a joke.  It not a god given right to do whatever you want at the expense of other people and the environment.
I fully support SB875.
Robert Frederick


